
 

 

19th December 2018  

  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 1 Castles Topic Launch Day 

  

Next half term we will be starting our new topic, Castles! For this we have decided to hold a 
launch day on Wednesday 9th January to get the children geared up and excited for this fun 

and exciting topic. This will involve lots of creative activities throughout the day based around 
castles. 
 

We thought it would be a lovely idea for the children to dress up for this day as a character that 
would be related to a castle such as a knight, prince, princess, maid, king or queen. It is 
entirely up to you how your child comes to school, they may even bring in a shield! 

 
Please note this is not compulsory and we do not expect you to go out and buy something new. 

 
Any queries, please feel free to ask your class teacher. 
 

Kind regards,  

 
Jess Jones, Sarah Millward and Jen Dyson 
Year 1 Class Teachers 

 
 


